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CALL the LRC @ 
661‐952‐5520 to 

RESERVE YOUR SPOT         

TODAY! 
RSVP by October 7* 

*Space is limited 

Let’s Get Organized 

Friday, October 9th  

10:00 AM. – 12:00 p.m. 

Lancaster Resource Center 

1240 Commerce Center Dr. 

661-952-5520 

Let us help you with… 
 reading the assignment sheets 
 creating daily and weekly lesson plans 
 developing a schedule that works 
 setting up a learning environment in your home 
 making sure your student is learning 
 finding the teaching moments in everyday life 

 filling out all that paperwork 
 reaching out to other home study families 

 

Please join us for our first  

Parent Workshop of the year! 

 
Mrs. Mercado, an AVLA supervising teacher, will help you  

develop proven organizational skills that work to ensure:  

 your student is learning,  

 you will be prepared for your monthly Blue Week meetings, 

and  

 you will enjoy the experience of teaching your child at 

home. 


